Dear Educators:  

You are invited to participate in the 2022 NACD Poster Contest that is sponsored by the Portage County SWCD. New this year, we are opening the contest up to all Portage County 4th, 5th and 6th grade students.  The revolving conservation themes may better align with the learning objectives of 4th graders one year and 5th graders another year or 6th graders.  Our goal is to reach as many students as we can with our conservation message! 

Participating schools will submit their first-place poster from each grade level participating in the county competition. Awards will be given to the top five county-level  4th, 5th and 6th grade winners.  All student participants receive a tree seedling.  Portage SWCD provides the poster paper, educational materials for students, and other classroom supplies.  

A letter of introduction is attached that will provide more information about the competition.   Also attached is the form to register your students in the contest and a list of rules and regulations.  If you plan to participate please confirm by March 1st,2022.  You may fax, scan and email, completed registration forms, or call our office with the required information.  Required information is simply the school name, teacher name and contact info, and number of students participating.  

Thank you for your interest in our conservation contest.

